
 

School Site Council 

Minutes 10.26.2020 

Members present:  Stefanie Lyster, Brynn Reynlib, Renee Mallot, Megan Brown, Mary Nugent, 
Sheri Allen, and Dustin Haley.   

Student Council Representatives:  None 

Meeting called to order at 3:26pm 

Dustin welcomed all to the new school year and had participants make introductions.  He 
explained the purpose and duties of the Site Council.   

Student Report:  
1. Upcoming Events:   

a. Kids Can Food Drive (10/26-11/13).  All donations benefit the El Dorado 
County Food Bank. 

b. Red Ribbon Week (10/26-10/30).  Focus is on making good choices.  
Rescue is providing daily challenges for students, staff and families to focus 
on making healthy choices. 

c. Book Fair (11/9-11/23) will be held virtually this year. 

 
Presentation:  None 
 

 
School Report:   
 

1. Dustin shared that the Rescue Union School District Board of Trustees voted on October 
13th to have students come back to school in a traditional model beginning January 4th, 
2021.  School will be held from 8:55am-2:10pm daily through the months of January and 
February.  If health and safety numbers continue to be favorable, The District will move to 
a fully traditional bell schedule beginning March 1st for the remainder of the school year.  
Dustin shared the updated 2020-2021 school calendar reflecting these changes. 

   
2. The Rescue PTC will be holding a Halloween Drive Through Parade on 10/30 from 

1:00pm-2:30pm in the car loop in front of the office.   
 

3. Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held the week of 11/16-11/20.  Teachers will send out 
Sign-up Geniuses so families can sign up for times that work best for them.  Conferences 
will be held in person, but teachers will meet with parents virtually if in person conferences 
are a concern.   
 

4. The Annual Read-a-thon is underway.  The fundraiser has so far raised over $9,000.  All 
proceeds will provide support to students and teachers during this unprecedented time for 
school.   

 
 
 



 
New Business/Action Items: 

1. Dustin shared a draft of the school budget (At a Glance).  He outlined the various pots of 
money that are used to fund items for our school.   

2. Dustin held a discussion regarding the process for reopening in a more traditional manner 
in January.  He shared a proposed bell schedule and discussed some continuations of the 
health and safety procedures.  All students will be required to wear face coverings in 
school (TK-5th).  The District and Dustin will begin providing communications after 
Thanksgiving to the community in preparation for the January opening.  Dustin stated that 
he does not want to overload the community with communication and will work to limit 
communications to once a week or when absolutely needed.   

3. Dustin will be reaching out to stakeholders for feedback in preparation for the January 
opening.   

 
Public Comments:  None 
 
 
Motion to Adjourn the Meeting (Renee Mallot, seconded by Megan Brown.  Vote 6 – 0  
 
Next Meeting:  December 7, 2020 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:21pm 


